
BEGINNING OF TERM

A Warm Welcome Back! 👋
We hope you had a fantastic and restful break. The staff has been hard at work preparing
for a year of learning, growth, and fun. We are especially looking forward to new
challenges, exciting projects, and creating lasting memories together.

This year is a special milestone as we welcome the launch of our Year 2 class. We are
thrilled to see our pioneer students moving forward with confidence and we take great
pride in their continued growth and achievements.

We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for student
success. We encourage you to stay connected with us throughout the term. Feel free to
reach out with any questions or concerns.

Term 1 Focus:
Term 1 is all about settling in, establishing routines, and building a foundation for learning.
The focus will be on emotional and social development, alongside introducing key academic
concepts through play-based activities.

We wish to remind you that regular attendance is crucial for a successful start. Please
inform the school if your child will be absent.

Exciting News! 🌟
We are delighted to announce that Kiswahili language classes will commence this term,
offering our learners an opportunity to explore and develop skills in this important regional
language.

Extracurricular activities/Clubs.
Registration for all clubs is ongoing and may be completed through the school
administrator. We are also pleased to introduce two new clubs this term—Chess and
Tailoring/Beading—and encourage interested parents to register their children early to
secure participation.

We can't wait to see all the wonderful things our students will achieve this term. Let's make
it a fantastic year!

Best regards 
Agatha Batenga - Headteacher.
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Fees Payments.
School fees payments can only be done by cheque,
Over-the counter Bank Teller service or Bank transfer

using the Bank details below.

Account Name: Swan Academy 
Account Number: 6003891397 

Swift Code: BARCUGKX 
Tankhill Parade Branch.

Please remember to drop off copies of proof of payment
to the office or share via the school whatsApp/Email.

Tel: 0784875614 
Email: swanacademy@trueafrican.com.

Please note that all fees must be cleared by Friday 26th
September 2025.

Finance.

TERM PROJECTS
Play Group

All About Me 
Up in the Sky. 

Nursery Class
At the Sea 

Body Explorers 
Tasty Treasures: Fruits & Veggies 

Reception Class
My Body 

On the Move!

Year 1
Fun with Fruits

Learning new things

Year 2
What is it like to grow older.

Helping animals

A d m i n i s t r a t i o n  c o r n e r . Dates for your diary

Term 1.
Half Term: Monday 20 -

Friday 24 October 2025.

End of Term: Wednesday

10  December 2025.th

Independence Week:

Monday 6  - Friday 10

October 2025.

th th

Class Assemblies:

Monday 3rd - Friday 7

November 2025.

th

PTCs: Thursday 11  - Friday

12  December 2025.

th

th

Please remember to send a
box of facial tissue and a

packet of wipes every term.

Late Pick-up fee.

Children picked up beyond

the specified time will be

charged a late pick fee of

UGX 10,000.

Drop-off/Pick-up time

Drop off is from 07:15am

to 07:45am 

Pick up is from 12:30 to

1pm for Half day 

Pick up is from 3:00pm

to 3:45pm for Full Day.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS.


